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SCHOOL OF SAINT MARY 

Rooted in Gospel principles and Catholic tradition, we motivate students toward academic  
excellence and generosity of spirit. 

             
SUN 

 
MON TUE WED THUR FRI SAT 
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9am Mass-7th 
 

1:30-2:30 Christmas 
Book Club 

 

5:30-6:30 Parish  
Eucharist Adoration 
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8th Grade Bake Sale 
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8th Grade Bake 
Sale 
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1:30-3:00 All School 
Christmas Program 

Practice 
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1:30-3pm 1st-5th 
Christmas Program 

Practice 

19 
 

8:30-9:30 Christmas 
Program 
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No ASC 
 

End 2nd Qtr 
 

9am Mass-6th 
 

2:30-3:00 Class  
Christmas Parties 
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5 6 
 

No School /  
Teacher Inservice 

7 
 

Free Dress 
 

Classes Resume 
 

8 9 
 

2nd Qtr. Report Cards 
Home 

10 11 

Dec em ber  20 24/J anu ar y  20 25  

Christmas Break/No School 

Christmas Break/No School 

Cafeteria Workers 
 

Parents are asked to work 10 hours per semester in the cafeteria.  Missing cafeteria hours are billed at $15 per miss-
ing hour at the end of each semester.  Families will be billed for missed cafeteria hours the end of each semester. 
 

Sign up to work in the cafeteria by going to the “SIGN UPS & RSVPS ” section in ParentSquare.   
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Glove Donation Drive: Thank you for all the glove do-
nations for the Outreach ministry. We received over 
720 gloves to help our community. Thank you for all 
your generosity in helping others this Advent season. 

Lost and Found 
 
Having trouble finding that perfect Christmas gift?  Check 
out the Lost and Found—we have a plethora of items  in-
cluding but not limited to:  lunch boxes, sweat shirts, uni-
forms and all with no names.  Maybe some of them are yours? Christmas 
is the season to strengthen bonds with others and our lost items. 
 
All remaining Lost and Found items will be donated over Christmas 
Break. 


